
Undergraduate fees regulated by the UK Government for UK Home and EU students – changes for 
the 2017/18 Academic Year 

The UK Government proposes raising the statutory fee cap for UK home and EU students by 2.8% to 
£9,250 from September 2017 as confirmed in a written statement by the Minister of State for 
Universities and Science made on 21 July 2016. 

Only higher education providers included in the list of approved institutions are permitted to raise 
fees and The University of the West of England has been included in the list of eligible providers 
published on the gov.uk website on 07 July 2016 . 

It is therefore the intention of the University of the West of England to raise its fees for new UK 
Home and EU students commencing study on undergraduate courses in the 2017/18 academic year 
to match the revised fee cap.  This increase is subject to final confirmation and approval by the UK 
Government and other regulatory bodies (including OFFA and HEFCE).  

Applicants for the 2017/18 academic year should expect the fees to be set at the new rate. The 
University will contact all applicants should this information change.  

http://www.parliament.uk/business/publications/written-questions-answers-statements/written-statements/?page=1&max=20&questiontype=AllQuestions&house=commons%2Clords&member=4039
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/535844/bis-16-278-year-one-list.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/535844/bis-16-278-year-one-list.pdf

